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I wish to express my interest in the future of Manston Airport as an opportunity to lift the
Isle of Thanet out of its financial slumber. The opportunities for local employment are
enormous and far outweigh the presumed local holiday trade. I have been employed at
Manston myself many years ago as was my father and three of my brothers. I have
experienced the ripple effect of a low key industry at Manston and local businesses did
well by it. I wholeheartedly recommend confirmation of the DCO . International freight
trade is growing quickly and must be taken advantage of.




